EC367 - Changes to European Laser Masters Championship 2009 and Laser Euro Masters Series 2009 

26 February 2009
European Laser Masters Championship 2009:

The Notice of Race for the European Laser Masters Championship 2009 has been changed. A closing date has been imposed and on-site entry will no longer be possible.
This means that all sailors which have already registered for the event must pay for their entry before 29th March 2009. It will not be possible to pay on-site.

Sailors can pay for their registered place at: 
http://www.clubvelacalella.cat/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=39&Itemid=49

Notice of Race changes:

Entries
3.2. Entries shall be made before 1st of March 2009. Entries received after this date will be surcharged with an additional late entry fee of 30 euros. 
Entry requests received after 29th of March 2009 will only be accepted under exceptional circumstances and at the full discretion of the Club Vela Calella Organizing Committee.
3.3. Entry fee is 180 euros, and payment must be carried out according to Notice of Race point 3.4.
3.4. Payments shall be done no later than 29th of March 2009. Pre-entries will not be regarded as valid if payment has not been satisfied before this date.


Laser Euro Masters Series 2009:

The German Laser Euro Masters Series regatta at Grosse Brombachsee will take place from Friday 10th - Sunday 12th July 2009. The date of the regatta had previously been published incorrectly as 11th - 13th July on some pages of the ILCA website.  This has now been corrected.

Please advise your sailors of these changes.

For any questions about this email or the announced changes, please contact us by phone on +44 1326 315 064 or by email on office@laserinternational.org
